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                                                                                                          Phone: 510-768-3176
Fax:  510-451-6998
E-Mail: mmckimmey@cceb.org



July 7, 2022[image: ][image: ]


Dear friends,

The Catholic Campaign for Human Development (CCHD) is accepting grant applications from East Bay non-profit groups, including groups/organizations in Catholic parishes, engaged in community organizing and/or economic development with low-income residents. Grants of up to $10,000 will
be awarded in October.   

Qualifying groups must be doing a project that is enabling low-income people to work towards changing the conditions that negatively impact their lives. The project, in most cases, would need to involve some form of advocacy to bring about structural change. In addition, those living near or below the poverty line must be engaged in the group’s decision-making process. For more details about what is required in a grant proposal please see the attached grant criteria and guidelines.

An example of something that CCHD could fund is a project that addresses structural racism. The money could be used for trainings for low-income folks affected by racism to learn some leadership skills so they could voice their concerns with police or a business that has discriminatory policies. The group might decide to meet with elected officials to support proposed legislation that addresses racism. It could also be used to pay someone part-time to lead an organizing effort. 
 
Another fundable project could be a youth ministry or confirmation service project that would include identifying a structural change issue that affects the local middle and high schools, like potential gun violence or how discipline is administered, and some leadership training for the youth. Addressing gun violence could involve meeting with elected officials to support proposed legislation. The young people could decide to learn about restorative justice and promote restorative practices that emphasize accountability over punishment in meeting with school administrators.

Other possible issues that could be the focus of a project include affordable housing, climate change, neighborhood crime concerns and policies regarding immigrants and refugees.

Members of a group, youth or adults in a higher income parish could partner with parishioners in a lower income parish.

We invite applicants to attend a virtual How to Apply Workshop, detailing CCHD criteria, who should and should not apply, and the application process. It will be held on Thursday, July 14th, 2022.  For information and to RSVP for the workshop, please contact me at 510-768-3176, or at mmckimmey@cceb.org.

If you would like to discuss whether a potential project could be funded by CCHD, I would be happy to meet via Zoom, in person or over the telephone. Please feel free to contact me at the email address or telephone # noted above.

[bookmark: Bookmark]Sincerely,

Marc McKimmey, 
CCHD Diocesan Coordinator
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